
Booking  
Dyke Village Hall 

Are you looking to book a hall for an 

event, a party or a function? 

Do you need somewhere to hold clas-

ses, meetings or band practice? 

Are you a piano or singing teacher and 

wish to use our hall for lessons or a 

choir? Are you learning to play an in-

strument and wish for a larger space 

to rehearse. Would you like rehearsal 

time for dance practice? We do have a 

newly tuned piano for your use.  

Hiring the hall is £10/hour. 

For information or bookings please 

contact:  

Anna McIvor   07867 547816 or 

www.dykevillagehall.org.uk 

 Newsletter 
Advertise Local Businesses 
Advertising space  as follows: 

 £10/quarter page   
£15/half page      
£25/full page 

 Contact us on:  

contact@dykevillagehall.org.uk 
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Plant Swap 
Sunday 12Th 

May 
2-4pm 

 
If you don’t happen to have spare plants to swap, 
well don’t worry, you can buy some of the many 

plants and seedlings on sale. 
Come and have a chat, catch up with old friends 

and refresh yourself with tea, coffee and delicious 
home-made cakes. 

All donations go to maintaining the 
 Village Hall. 

 

http://www.dykevillagehall.org.uk


Forthcoming events at Dyke Village Hall 
 

Plant Swap/ Tea and Cake Event – 12th May 2019 
 

 First Aid and Defibrillator training 
   May 20th 7pm at the Village Hall. 

 

Dyke Village Scarecrow Festival news; 
We are planning to hold a ‘Grand Prize Draw’ and are in 
the process of obtaining prizes for this event.  
We plan to have the tickets ready for sale from late 
June/ July. We will need your help selling them, please, 
so will let you know when they are ready.  
If you can donate a gift, please contact Marilyn Howe on 
07765 496125.  

********************** 
Anna McIvor has receiving bookings for stalls for  

the Festival. 
She is  taking bookings for Arts/ Crafts and Trade stalls. 
Most of the stalls will be situated in the field at the back 

of The Wishing Well Inn. 
A non-returnable reservation fee of £15 per day 

(Saturday and Sunday) will be required. 
Contact Anna McIvor on 07867 547816 if you wish to 

book a stall.  

  

 Dyke WI 
 

 
Thursday 16th May  

  at 7.30pm 
in Dyke Village Hall 

 
U3A Drama group 
Resolutions 

 
                          All ladies welcome. 

 

2018 Scarecrows…….What will you make for 2019?  



 
Coming Soon to the Village Hall…. 
 
 
New Toilets…. 

It hoped that the toilets will be refurbished  
during May or Early June. The funding for this 
project was provided by Groundwork through 

Tesco's “Bag for life” scheme.  
Further details to follow.  

 

    ********************************** 
 
New website for the Village Hall…. 

 
The Dyke Village Hall website is currently  

undergoing a makeover and should be ready for 
launching by the end of May. Further details to 

follow. 
 

     ********************************* 

Defibrillator News 

BT has confirmed that we do have the 
necessary electricity connection to the 
telephone box, so the defibrillator can 
be connected.  

More good news: BT has offered to fund the cost of 
the electricity for the next seven years! 
 

LIVES, a group of highly trained ’First Responders’, 
are volunteers who do not receive a salary, but offer 
an outstanding contribution to the overstretched 
NHS and other emergency responders.  One of their 
team has provided training in life-saving techniques 
and using a defibrillator to 12 local residents. 
This was the first wave of volunteers on our list, but 
LIVES will be returning to provide training for the 
remaining 42 people.  

The training has been booked for  
May 20th at 7pm 
In the Village Hall.  

If you signed up to be trained, you should have been 
contacted to confirm your attendance. 

If you haven't been contacted please contact  
Anne Irwin on 01778 421673 



 New activities in the Village 
Hall! 

Every Monday  1-3 pm 
2 hours £7 
1 hour £5 

Contact Ali to book your place. 
07949 689179 

On The Ball Dog Care And 
Training. 

Weekly sessions from 23rd April 
Sessions approximately one hour. 
Train your dog but also learn how 

to be a more effective trainer. 
 

Tuesdays 7.15-8.45pm. 
Contact Nikki on 01778 422078 or 

07807 225465 

 
And talking of dogs……….. 
 
Some residents who live near the 
public footpaths have noticed a growing problem 
and have asked the Village Hall Management 
 Committee to include a polite reminder in the 
newsletter. 
Would dog walkers please bag up any dog poop 
and take it home or place it in a bin. 
 
Thank you. 

 
The District and Parish Council elections will   
take place on Thursday 2nd May. The Village 
Hall will be used as a polling station so will be 
closed for groups and meetings, 

  


